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Memo 
 

To:  Committee on the Environment 
 
From:  Katherine Barnett 
 
Date:  September 7, 2017 
 
Re:  National Renewable Energy Lab 

 

Sustainability Staff has been working with the National Renewable Energy Lab (NREL) to 
explore opportunities for improvements in both Energy Efficiency for low income/ rental 
properties and in Transportation sector.  NREL is using Denton specific data to develop two 
documents to assist in decision making in these two areas.  Initially we thought NREL would 
complete the documents in the July/ August timeframe but they have recently informed staff that 
they have been delayed due to increased review requirements at both NREL and DOE.  We will 
be able to present the Transportation information at the October meeting and possibly the Energy 
Efficiency, the current target date for NREL release is September 30, so Energy Efficiency may 
be moved to November. 
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